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Year 4 have 

impressed their 

teachers with 

their coding 

skills using 

Scratch. 

Year 3 spent a wonderful 

morning creating reptiles from 

junk. They named their 

creatures and discussed their 

diets, habitats and how they 

rear their young. They will be 

using their ideas to write 

reports. 
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Dear Parents,   

What a week it’s been! With the INSET day on Wednesday, things felt a little topsy-turvy—one child even 
asked if it was Monday when they arrived on Thursday! Despite the confusion, the day itself was 
incredibly productive for staff. We spent time reflecting on how childhood is changing and the impact this 
has on children’s development. This is an ongoing project that we aim to make a key focus in our School 
Development Plan for next year. 

In addition, we had some valuable training sessions to better support some of our most vulnerable 
pupils. And, as if that wasn’t enough, we also tackled our shiny new management information system, 
which will roll out across the school after half term. It was a jam-packed day—and that’s not even 
mentioning the workmen fixing the heating in the kitchen, patching the leaky roof, and sorting out the air
-conditioning in the server room. Never a dull moment at Pyrford! 

On a different note, I’d like to remind everyone about our school meals provider, Twelve15, and their 
website. They’ve told us they haven’t received any feedback on the school meals, which surprised me 
since I know it’s been a hot topic among parents. We’re working closely with Twelve15 to improve the 
food and service, and your feedback could really help. You can share your thoughts directly with them 
here: https://www.itstwelve15.co.uk/contact. 

Next week, we’re excited to welcome you to Parents’ Evening. This is a great opportunity to discuss your 
child’s learning, progress, and behaviour so far this year. If you haven’t booked an appointment yet, 
there’s still time. See the link below to book your appointment. If the available slots don’t work for you, 
feel free to contact your child’s teacher to arrange a more convenient time. Working together is key to 
helping every child reach their potential, and Parents’ Evening is an important step in that process. Just a 
quick reminder—please use the door at the back of the 
building to enter. 

We thought it might be useful  to include this picture 
which illustrates when children should, or should not,  
come to school when they are unwell. 

Finally, some exciting sporting news. A huge 
congratulations to our girls’ football team for their 
fantastic 3-0 victory last night! Let’s hope that same 
energy rubs off on the England rugby team this weekend 
as the Six Nations kicks off. Fingers crossed for a win! 

Mr. D  

Gavin Dutton 
Headteacher 

 

Link to book parents evening meetings: 

https://pyrfordcofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GOLDEN BOOK RETURNS NEXT WEEK 

Headteacher’s Letter 

Year 4 Residential 

Medical forms must be 

returned to  school by 

Tuesday 

4th February 

https://www.itstwelve15.co.uk/contact
https://pyrfordcofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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Children's Mental Health Week 2025 is taking 
place next week, 3rd - 9th February 2025.  

During the week, our children will be focussing on 
this year’s theme of ‘Know Yourself, Grow 
Yourself’, with mindfulness activities and 
discussions.  

The aim of the week is to equip and empower 
children and young people across the UK, to 
embrace self-awareness and explore what it means 
to them. It is so important that children and young 
people discover how getting to know who they are 
can help them build resilience, grow and develop. 

Any donations given via Scopay will go to the 
charities - The Matthew Hackney Foundation and 
Place 2 Be. 

      Friday 7th February  

A big well done to our Year 5/6 girl footballers from our TA sports club. We hosted 2 football matches 
against St Dunstan's and all the girls absolutely loved taking part and representing their school. We came 
away with a 1-0 win in our first game with a last-minute goal. In yesterday’s match, we came away with a 
3-0 win. It was a fantastic team effort from everyone who played and we are so proud of how all the girls 
played. A big thank you to Tom Arnold for coaching and refereeing. We look forward to more matches 
ahead. 

 

Sports Report 
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SPRING TERM DATES 

Mon 3 - Sun 9 Feb  Children’s Mental Health Week 2025 

Tue 4 Feb 15:30-17:30 Parents Evening Meetings 

Wed 5 Feb 09:00-11:00 Y5 team to Orienteering @ Hoebridge 

Thu 6 Feb 15:30-19:30 Parents Evening Meetings 

Fri 7 Feb  Wear Your Scarf Day 

Tue 11 Feb  Safer Internet Day 

Thu 13 Feb  Y6 Greeks Workshop 

Thu 13 Feb 15:00 Y6 Boys Football Team @ St Dunstan’s 

Mon 17 - Fri 21 Feb  HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

Mon 3 Mar pm / evening Choir to Primary Music Festival 

Wed 5 Mar  Y5 Vikings Workshop 

Fri 7 Mar after school Book Day - PTA selling ‘Wonka Bar’s 

Wed 12 - Fri 14 Mar  Y4 Hindleap Warren Residential 

Thu 13 Mar  Y2 to Brooklands Museum 

Fri 14 Mar 15:20-15:50 Friendly Friday - EYFS & Ys 1 & 2 

Wed 19 Mar  YN & YR Little City Visit 

Fri 21 Mar 15:20-15:50 Friendly Friday - Ys 3 & 4 

Fri 21 Mar 19:30 PTA Race Night 

Fri 28 Mar  Mufti Day for PTA Colour Raffle 

Fri 28 Mar 14:00-14:30 MAGs Event (Years 1 & 2) 

Fri 28 Mar 14:00-14:30 MAGs Event (Nursery & YR) 

Fri 28 Mar 15:20-15:50 Friendly Friday - Ys 5 & 6 

Fri 4 Apr 12:00 Last Day of Spring Term 

Mon 7 - Mon 21 Apr  EASTER HOLIDAY 

 

 

 

Ink Cartridge Collection  
You can help us raise funds by recycling your ink 

cartridges.    

 

 Please bring to the school office.   

We cannot take toner and laser cartridges. 
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SUMMER TERM DATES 

Tue 22 Apr  First Day of Summer Term 

Fri 25 Apr  Y5 Tudor Workshop @ RGS (Rowan) 

Mon 28 Apr  EYFS & KS1 Perform Drama Workshops 

Fri 2 May  Y5 Tudor Workshop @ RGS (Willow) 

Tue 6 - Fri 16 May  Ducks in Reception 

Fri 9 May  YR to Godstone Farm 

Fri 16 May  Y5 Tudor Workshop @ RGS (Cherry) 

Tue 20 May  Y5 Fullbrook Away Day 

Tue 20 May  Y5 Shah Jahan Mosque Visit 

Wed 21 May 14:15 Y3/4 Production @ CoGS 

Thu 22 May am YR Fire Service Visit 

Thu 22 & Fri 23 May  Y3 Feet First Walking Training 

Mon 26 - Fri 30 May  HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

Fri 6 Jun 15:20-15:50 Friendly Friday - EYFS & Ys 1 & 2 

Wed 11 Jun  EYFS Bugfest 

Thu 12 Jun  Y2 to The Lookout Discovery Centre 

Fri 13 Jun 15:20-15:50 Friendly Friday - Ys 3 & 4 

Tue 17 Jun  Y6 Leavers’ Service @ Cathedral 

Fri 20 Jun  Y4 Chinese Dragon Workshop 

Fri 20 Jun 15:20-15:50 Friendly Friday - Ys 5 & 6 

Tue 24 Jun  Y6 Lego Stem Workshop 

Fri 27 Jun  Y5 to Wildwood 

Mon 30 Jun  INSET DAY 

Tue 1 & Wed 2 Jul  Forest School - 1 class per day 

Fri 4 Jul  Y3 Outdoor Learning Activity Day 

Mon 7 - Fri 11 Jul  Y6 Marchants Hill Residential 

Fri 18 Jul 12:00 Last Day of Summer Term 
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